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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

 

 

15
th

 April 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 

Welcome back to the new school term, the summer term will be very busy and full of 

exciting events! We would like to welcome two new teachers; Mrs Luther teaching in 

the Reception class and Miss Dowling teaching in Year 4.  

 

 

 Please don’t forget the parent lifeguard training, if you have signed up, the 

sessions are being held next Tuesday at 9am and Wednesday at 6pm. Should 

you wish to sign up for the training, please enquire at the office.  

 

 We have our Eco Schools assessment on Friday and will hope to achieve the 

Green Flag award. We will keep you posted.  

 

 A reminder that now the weather is getting warmer - please apply sun cream and 

bring a hat in for your child on sunny days. We have the baseball caps available 

from the school office to buy for £3. We also have the legionnaire type caps 

with a flap which costs £3.50.  

 

 For your information – The Dorchester Middle School are holding an Open 

Morning on Saturday 23
rd

 April. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


